
CommentsProvidedby InterestGroups

(7)

(8)

(9)

(13)

(14)

(15)

(16)

Impact Evaluation of the Public Safety and Recreational Firearms
Use Protection Act of 1994, Final Report. March 13, 1997.

Identical comments were received from five members of the JPFO.
They are against any form of gun control or restriction regardless
of the type of firearm. References are made comparing gun control
to Nazi Germany.

The respondent contends that police/military-style competitions,
“plinking,” and informal target shooting should be considered
sporting. Note: The narrative was provided in addition to survey
that Century Arms put on the Internet.

The respondent questions ATF’s definition of “sporting” purposes.
The respondent contends that neither the Bill of Rights nor the
Second Amendment places restrictions on firearms based on use.

Citing the 1989 report, the respondent states that the drafters of
the report determined what should be acceptable sports, thus
excluding “plinking.”

The respondent states that appearance (e.g., military looking) is
not a factor in determining firearms’ suitability for sporting
purposes. It is their function or action that should determine a
gun’s suitability. Over 50 percent of those engaged in Practical
Rifle Shooting use Kalashnikov variants. Further, citing U.S. vs.

the “readily adaptable” determination would fit all

The respondent states that the vast majority of competitive
marksmen shoot either domestic or foreign service rifles. Only 2-3
participants at any of 12 matches fire bolt-action match rifles.
If service rifles have been modified, they are permitted under NRA
rule 3.3.1.

The respondent says that attempts to ban these rifles “is a joke.”

The respondent states that these firearms are used by men and women
alike throughout Nebraska. All of the named firearms are used a
lot all over the State for hunting. The AK47 has the same basic
power of a 30/30 Winchester. All of these firearms function the
same as a Browning BAR or a Remington 7400. Because of their
design features, they provide excellent performance.

The respondent states that the Bill of Rights does not show the
second amendment connected to “sporting purposes.” The respondent
says that all of the firearms in question are “service rifles,” all
can be used in highpower rifle competition (some better than
others), but under no circumstances should “sporting use” be used
as a test to determine whether they can be sold to the American
public. The respondent states that “sporting use” is a totally
bogus question.
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(17) The respondent’s basic concern is that the scope of our survey is
significantly too narrow (i.e., not responsive to the Presidential
directive, too narrow to address the problem, and inadequate to the
task). The respondent states, “We do not indicate that our
determination will impact modifications made to skirt law. We rely
on the opinions of the ‘gun press.‘ At a minimum, the Bureau
should deny importation of: any semiautomatic capable of accepting
with a capacity of more than 10 rounds, and any semiautomatic rifle
with a capacity to accept more rounds than permitted by the State
with the lowest number of permitted rounds. Deny any semiautomatic
that incorporates cosmetically altered ‘rule-beating’
characteristics. Deny any semiautomatic that can be converted by
using parts available domestically to any of the 1994 banned
guns/characteristics. Deny any semiautomatic manufactured by any
entity controlled by a foreign government. OR manufactured by a
foreign entity that also manufactures, assembles or exports
assault-type weapons. Deny any semiautomatic that contains a part
that is a material component of any assault type weapon made,
assembled, or exported by the foreign entity which is the source of
the firearm proposed to be imported.”

“A material component of any assault type weapon, assembled or
exported by the foreign entity, which is, the source of the
firearms proposed to be imported. The gun press has fabricated
‘sporting’ events to justify these weapons. The manner in which we
are proceeding is a serious disservice to the American people.”

(30) The respondent states, “At least for handguns, and among young
adult purchasers who have a prior criminal history, the purchase of
an assault-type firearm is an independent risk factor for later
criminal activity on the part of the purchaser.”

NOTE : The above study was for assault-type handguns used in
criminal activity versus other handguns. The study involved only
young adults, and caution should be used in extending these results
to other adults and purchasers of rifles. However, the respondent
states, it is plausible that findings for one class of firearms may
pertain to another closely related class.
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(32) In a memo from the Center to Prevent Handgun Violence the sections
are Legal Background, History of Bureau Application of the
“Sporting Purposes” Test, The Modified Assault Rifles under Import
Suspension Should Be Permanently Barred from Importation, [The
Galils and Uzis Should Be Barred from Importation Because They Are
Banned by the Federal Assault Weapon Statute, and All the Modified
Assault Rifles Should Be Barred from Importation Because They Fail
the Sporting Purposes Test]. The conclusion states: “The modified
assault rifles currently under suspended permits should be
permanently barred from importation because they do not meet the
sporting purposes test for importation under the Gun Control Act of
1968 and because certain of the rifles [Galils and Udis] also are
banned by the 1994 Federal assault weapon law.”
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